

Fall 2022

Lobby Hours:

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: 8:00am - 5:00pm Wednesday: 10:30am - 5:00pm

Location:

1558 – 1st Street Sarasota, FL 34236 (941) 953-6744 Fax: (941) 365-4966 SAMM: (800) 860-5704

www.1streetcu.com

Access your accounts 24/7 with Mobile and Online Banking.

Holiday Closings:

Columbus Day Monday, October 10, 2022

Veteran's DayFriday, November 11, 2022

Thanksgiving Holiday Thursday, Nov. 24 & Friday, Nov. 25, 2022

Christmas Day (Observed) Monday, Dec. 26, 2022



Stimulus Loan 2022 (No Credit Check Loan)

The Credit Union will be offering its Stimulus Loan again in 2022. This year, **loan applications will be passed out and accepted from Monday, October 3, 2022 to Friday October 28, 2022.** You can pick up applications at the Credit Union office or you can email lending@1streetcu.com and request an application to be emailed to you.

Once all the applications have been processed, the Credit Union will contact you to schedule a time to close the loan (either in person or electronically) during the weeks of November 7th and November 14th.





1st Street Credit Union depends on talented, non-paid volunteers to help govern the Credit Union. If you would like to be considered for a volunteer role, please contact Deborah Colasante at 941.953.6744 e. 109 or email us at leadership@1streetcu.com for a volunteer application. We are currently looking for volunteers on our Supervisory Committee.



Fall Issue 2022

Call Center Hours:

Monday - Friday 5:00pm - 8:00pm

Wednesday *10:30am - 5:00pm*

Saturday 8:00am - 5:00pm





Have you moved recently? Perhaps you changed jobs or cable providers and had to get a new email address?

There are many reasons that could lead to us having the wrong info for you. Having accurate contact information is critical when it comes to protecting your money and keeping your accounts safe.

To make changes, log into Online Banking or come into our office to make the necessary changes.

2022 Earl Parker Grants Awarded

Each year, your Credit Union offers two (2) \$1,500 grants to help students pursue their dreams at a vocational school, college or university. If so inclined, you can always donate to the Earl Parker Grant account at 1st Street Credit Union. Our congratulations and best wishes to this year's winners:

David M. III Amanda S.

You Like Us! You Really Like Us!





Our Board of Directors:

1st Street Credit Union's Board of Directors are charged with overseeing the operations of the Credit Union and setting goals that it would like to see the Management and Staff accomplish. The Board is comprised of volunteers that are elected by the members of the Credit Union, at the annual meeting.